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Sent: Monday, 18 February 2019 11:44 AM
To: Local Government Mailbox
Subject: SRV - Port Stephens Council - Submission against

Please reject council’s submission.

Rates are already too high for services provided. We do not have a kerbside green waste service and many streets and roads do
not have footpaths.

With good financial management these services could be provided with existing rate levels rather than higher rates to cover
such projects as a Tomaree Sports Complex.

Yours faithfully
Deborah Schofield

Shoal Bay NSW 2315





